
Dental providers are encouraged to join us in learning more 
about the unique challenges dental providers face and the role 
they play in prescribing opioids. This collaborative is part of 
an initiative to engage healthcare providers and provide
ongoing education on the current opioid situation, best 
practices for managing pain and model opioid prescribing 
guidelines.

To register, please visit 
tricountyopioid.eventbrite.com

This event is sponsored by Clackamas, Multnomah and 
Washington Counties in partnership with CareOregon.  
Questions? Contact Apryl Herron ataprylher@clackamas.us.

OHSU School of Dentistry is an ADA CERP Recognized Provider. ADA 
CERP is a service of the American Dental Association to assist dental 
professional in identifying quality providers of continuing dental
education. ADA CERP does not approve or endorse individual
courses or instructors, nor does it imply acceptance of credit hours 
by boards of dentistry. OHSU School of Dentistry designates this 
activity for 2.5 continuing education credits.

Our goal is to 
improve 
prescribing
among dental 
providers.

When
Friday, July 19, 2019
9 a.m. - 12 p.m.

Where
Tualatin Country Club
9145 SW Tualatin Rd. 
Tualatin, OR  97062

Tri-County 
Opioid Dental 
Provider 
Collaborative
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